
 
 

Community Consolidated School District  59 
Preparing Students to be Successful for Life 

 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF REGULAR MEETING 

Board of Education Financial Workshop 
February 25, 2019  

7:00-9:00 PM 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN PURSUANT TO THE OPEN MEETINGS 
ACT - 5 ILCS 120/2.03  - Notice of Cancellation and Reschedule a of Regular 
School Board Meeting scheduled for Monday, February 25, 2018. 
  
COMMUNITY CONSOLIDATED SCHOOL DISTRICT 59 Board of Education has 
cancelled the regular meeting scheduled for Monday, February 25, 2018 
Board of Education meeting. The meeting will be rescheduled, but the date 
and time have not yet been determined. 
  
Once a date and time for the rescheduled regular meeting has been 
determined, notice of the rescheduled meeting will be posted as required and 
held in the Boardroom of the Administration Center at 1001 Leicester Rd. | Elk 
Grove Village, IL 60007.  Notice of the rescheduled meeting will also be 
provided to those news media which have filed an annual request for such 
notice. 
   
DATED this 12th day of February 2019, Elk Grove Village, Illinois. 
 

Ms. Janice Krinsky, President 
Community Consolidated School District 59 Board of Education 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Copies to:    News media as requested 
  


